
 

Year Six Camp 2021 

Kia ora parents and caregivers, 

Year Six Camp for 2021 has changed. Instead of it being held at Wairarapa Outdoor Pursuits Centre 

as previously stated, Year Six Camp will now be held at Makahika Outdoor Pursuits Centre in Levin. 

Because of this, the dates for this have had to change. The new dates for camp will be Tuesday 9th 

November to Friday 12th November. We understand the change of dates is an inconvenience, but it 

is out of our control. We hope those parents who are planning on attending can still do so. 

Pricing will still be $450.00 per child and will be $150.00 per adult or $37.50 per day depending on 

how many days you are coming for. The camp is fully catered, and qualified instructors will be 

provided to run the activities day to day.  

More information regarding Makahika Outdoor Pursuits Centre can be found at 

https://www.makahika.co.nz/. We will be having a Year Six Camp Hui for parents on Thursday 21st 

October at 5.30pm. This will be a chance to share more information regarding camp and for you to 

ask questions regarding camp this year. If we are still at Alert Level 2 we will require masks to be 

worn by all attending and Alert Level 2 guidelines to be followed. 

We thank you for you continued support and look forward to seeing you all at the hui on Thursday 

21st of October. 

Kind regards, 

The Senior Team 

Koraunui School 

https://www.makahika.co.nz/
https://koraunui.school.nz/

